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Growing Seasons 
Psalm 96 

 
Let the heavens be glad, and let the earth rejoice; 
    let the sea roar and all that fills it; 
12     let the field exult and everything in it.  

 
At this time of year, the thoughts of gardeners among us drift toward how we’ll prepare for the 
upcoming planting season. We’ll till the soil, sow seeds, carefully and faithfully tend the garden, and 
wait for the first signs of growth. Throughout the growing season we’ll watch the fruits of our labor 
flourish and ripen.  We’ll keep an eye on the garden to root out weeds and chewing bugs to ensure 
continued growth.   
 
When reaping a good harvest, we’ll be joyful that our labors in the field have been rewarded. We’ll 
probably share a portion with others and then put an amount aside to enjoy in the future.  We’ll even 
save seeds from the harvest in preparation for a new garden the next season. We’ll trust that the 
seeds will produce another bountiful crop. If the growing season hasn’t been successful, we’ll still 
prepare for a new crop the next season and look toward getting improved results. We’ll have faith that 
a better crop is in the future. 
 
It’s much the same with the children in our lives. We plan for their arrival and, throughout their 
growing season, we root out the bad influences to which they are exposed and fend off their fears 
and concerns with loving care.  
 
We consistently bless and praise God to teach our children how to grow in their own faith. When the 
physical growing is completed and the children are ready to strike out on their own, they -- and we -- 
experience the harvest of that growth, not only in stature and knowledge, but in the seeds of faith we, 
and those who love them, have planted in their hearts and minds. By doing so steadily and 
prayerfully, each child’s growing season has a firm foundation upon which to develop themselves as 
an ambassador of God who will reach out to others in the world.  
 
What are our personal growing seasons? What have others planted for us and what have we planted 
for ourselves? Will our harvest be plentiful as we rejoice in our Creator?  Or will it be full of weeds so 
that we need to plow deep to reset our thinking and put our feet back on the path to God? Whatever 
your personal walk with God may be, sing and rejoice in the word of the Lord and make your growing 
seasons the best ones possible. 
 
Prayer: Dear Lord, help me to be aware of my place in this world as I sow the seeds of growth, love, 
and faith. Let not my seeds fall on fallow ground but on fertile soil, whether it be seeds for crops, 
encouragement, love, or support.  Please let me be the instrument of successful growing seasons for 
those around me so that they, too, can “Sing unto the Lord, bless his name; shew forth his salvation 
from day to day.”  Amen. 
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